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| think the panel have done a good job.

The same number of councillors as present are evenly divided over population numbers together
with business and other interests which appears correct.

| think model 1 seems a better division of wards compared to the other two models.

Ward names as proposed appear suitable to me, and in addition while | am not against the use
of Aboriginal names, | would not want them to dominate the naming process.

Thank you,

John Green

Glen Waverley, 3150
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